PLANNING COMMITTEE
14 MAY 2008

Present:-  Councillor Ray Gamble (Chairman)
Councillors Mary Blandon, Nigel Chapman,
Peter Chillingworth, Helen Chuah, John Elliott,
Stephen Ford, Wyn Foster, Chris Hall, Sonia Lewis and
Nigel Offen

(* Committee members who attended the formal site visit.)

Chairman

RESOLVED that Councillor Gamble be appointed Chairman for the ensuing Municipal
Year.

Deputy Chairman

RESOLVED that Councillor Ford be appointed Deputy Chairman for the ensuing
Municipal Year.



	Minutes

